
Bransgore School 

Pollination Garden 

New Parent Team 
 

 

Hiya 

As my son is moving on to 

secondary school in September, we are looking for a new team of parents to 

support the school Eco Council children in the management of the pollination 

garden. 

The garden has been specifically set up to attract pollinators such as bees and 

butterflies and is a riot of colour. As the garden is now established, the 

maintenance is low but does require the occasional adult input. 

I would be able to give a training session on wildlife gardening and the care of 

the garden in the autumn term. 

If any parents are interested in supporting the children and doing their bit for 

wildlife, please can you leave your details with the School Office team and we 

will contact you in September. 

Thank you so much 

Mandy (Arun’s mum) 

   

 

 


